
 

 

10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

5CDs Sweet ‘n’ Savoury Bake Sale for NSPCC 
 
As some of you already know, I am taking part in the Great North Run on 10th September to 
raise money for the NSPCC. This is a cause very close to Oswald Road’s heart so I hope to raise 
as much money as possible for the charity and I hope that you can help! 
 
On Monday 17th July, from 3:00pm – 4:00pm, 5CD will be holding a bake sale in the 
playground. We will be making some tasty treats in class, but if you and your child would like to 
bake something sweet or savoury to help out, this would be greatly appreciated! 
 
All proceeds will go to the NSPCC! You can follow my fundraising journey at: 
justgiving.com/fundraising/Channi-Davis 
 
 
Many thanks in advance! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Channi Davis 
Year 5 Teacher 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Channi-Davis

